
The Federal Trade Commission and the Antitrust Division of the Department of Justice 

(the “Agencies”) 

 

Frequently Asked Questions About Voluntary Expedited Review Under the 

Statement of Antitrust Enforcement Policy Regarding ACOs Participating in the Medicare 

Shared Savings Program (the “Policy Statement”) 

 

1. Who is eligible to 
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5. 


